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ATTENDANCE: 

COMMISSIONER STEVE GLASSMAN 
CHRIS LAGERBLOOM, CITY MANAGER 
PRATIMA RAJU, ASSISTANT TO COMMISSIONER GLASSMAN 
 
REPRESENTATIVES FROM 12-15 HOA’S WITHIN DISTRICT 2 
 
S. JAMES AKERS, REPRESENTATIVE FOR DIHA 
 

SUMMARY 

THE DISTRICT 2 LUNCHEON WAS EFFECTIVELY A ROUNDTABLE WHERE 
COMMISSIONER GLASSMAN SPOKE ABOUT VARIOUS ISSUES OF INTEREST TO 
THE ASSOCIATIONS, OTHER CITY OFFICIALS SPOKE OF SIMILAR ISSUES AND 
HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION REPRESENTATIVES WERE AFFORDED THE 
OPPORTUNITY TO BRIEFLY DISCUSS THE STATE OF AFFAIRS IN THEIR 
NEIGHBORHOODS AS WELL AS ADDRESS ANY CONCERNS. 

OF THE ISSUES DISCUSSED, THE MOST RELEVANT WAS A DISCUSSION OF THE 
RECENTLY PASSED PARKS BOND.  THE NEW CITY MANAGER, CHRIS 
LAGERBLOOM, INDICATED THAT THE $200 MILLION BOND AND ITS 
APPLICATION WILL BE DISCUSSED OVER THE NEXT SEVERAL YEARS AND 
INPUT IS BEING SOLICITED FROM ALL NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATIONS.  
THERE ARE INITIAL PLANS FOR WORK TO FOUR “SIGNATURE” PARKS BEING 
HOLIDAY PARK, CARTER PARK, LOCKHART STADIUM AND THE PROPOSED 
TUNNEL TOP PARK.  MR. LAGERBLOOM WOULD LIKE IDEAS AND PROPOSALS 
RELATIVE TO NEW LAND ACQUISITION, NEW FACILITIES AND UPGRADES TO 
EXISTING FACILITIES. 

INPUT FROM DIHA INCLUDED A REPORT REGARDING THE PREVIOUS ISSUES 
WITH THE COMMERCIAL PARKING IN THE RIGHT-OF-WAY BEHIND SHORE 
CLUB.  BASED ON MY OBSERVATIONS, THIS PROBLEM HAS BEEN MUCH LESS 
NOTICEABLE OVER THE PAST SEVERAL MONTHS SINCE MEETING WITH  
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PARKING ENFORCEMENT.  ISSUES WITH THE ENTRY FEATURE. WATER 
SERVICE WATER/ELECTRIC AND SEVERAL POTHOLES MENTIONED BY DIHA 
MEMBERS WERE ADDRESSED.  COMMISSIONER GLASSMAN STATED THAT 
PICTURES AND LOCATIONS OF ANY POTHOLES SHOULD BE E-MAILED TO HIS 
ASSISTANT,  PRATIMA RAJU, PRAJU@FORTLAUDERDALE.GOV . 
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